Dear GSA Fleet Customer:

On May 30, 2001, Ford Motor Company announced that they are voluntarily replacing all Firestone Wilderness AT tires on Ford light trucks and SUVs.  Ford will replace these tires free of charge, in accordance with their Owner Notification Program, OIB77, Ford Firestone Wilderness AT Replacement Program.  Please inspect the tires on your GSA Fleet vehicles and look for the words Firestone Wilderness AT.  If your vehicle is equipped with any Firestone Wilderness AT tires, please contact Ford Motor Company at 1-866-300-1226.  A customer representative will assist you with the tire replacement process.  

The safety of our customers is vitally important to GSA Fleet, therefore, we urge you to call the toll free number listed above as soon as possible to replace your Firestone Wilderness AT tires.  Thank you for your support of GSA Fleet.

Sincerely,

WILLIAM F. WEBSTER

DIRECTOR, GSA FLEET

Buckle Up – It Saves Lives

